COPY.
Llond's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

12th April 1940,

I am in receipt of your memorandum
of the 6th instant with its enclosure relative
to the Steamer "MERSEY", and have placed the
same before the conmitieea: their meeting today.
The Committee have carefully noted the Owners!
remarks, and in the circumstances they have
deferred consideration of the case for the
present.

In view of the fact that the Year of
Grace 3dlowed for the Third Special Survey
No.2 will expire at the end of next month, you
should arrange with the OUwners for the vessel
to be generally examined in accordance with
circular No., 1764, with a view to 2 six months
postponement being agreed to.

I am, Dear 5irs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comnittee,

The Surveyors,
HULL.

-NweewT ON

Lloyd's Register



